
 
 
March 25, 2009 
 
 
 
To Distribution List for Deze Energy- Taltson Expansion Project- 
- EA 0708-007 
 
 
Re: Conformity Check of Developers Assessment Report 
 
 
Please be advised that the Review Board has determined the Developer’s Assessment 
Report, submitted to the Review Board office March 2, 2009 to be in conformity 
with the final Terms of Reference for this environmental assessment.  
 
The Review Board will now begin to prepare Information Requests (IRs) to clarify 
the developer’s impact predictions or to provide additional information, as needed.  
 
Party identification and status will be sought from all interested parties in the near 
future. Information on the preparation of Information Requests (IRs) will also be 
distributed so that parties may begin to prepare IRs for the Review Board’s 
consideration.  
 
To view the document, you can contact the Review Board office at (867) 766-7050 to 
arrange for a hard copy. Alternatively, you can download the file from our FTP site 
at ftp://199.247.52.13/Taltson. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Tawanis Testart 
at (867) 766-7066 or by email at ttestart@reviewboard.ca.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Nicole Spencer 
Environmental Assessment Assistant  
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